
THE ABA WEEKLY




Thursday | 26th May 2022  

www.abaoman.org 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Monday
the 30th of May from 5 - 7 PM at the Al Irfan Campus in the
Multi-Purpose Hall (MPH). 

At the end of this meeting, you will have the opportunity to meet our new Board Directors who
will be giving their official candidate speeches. Please send in any questions pertaining to the
Board’s work here: AGM Questions Form 

The final date to submit your questions is Friday the 27th of May at 12 pm. 

A B A  A G M  2 0 2 2

Meet the
New BoD

Candidates

ABA's Board of Directors will be
presenting their annual report on the
work of its committees. In addition, our
Head of School, Mr Williamson will be
presenting his annual operational report.

D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

Annual General Meeting
May 30th

Grade 12 Leavers’ Week
May 29th - June 2nd

Graduation Ceremony
 June 3rd

PTAArtEffect
Open untill May 31st

ABA's new Mission, Vision and Values (MVV) will be launched in this meeting along with our
school’s Strategic Plan for the upcoming 5 years.

https://www.abaoman.org/about-us/board-of-directors/bod-candidates
https://www.facebook.com/ABAOmanInternationalSchool
https://www.instagram.com/aba_oman_international_school/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSMhFGi1nRBJ0xzD_80zwTA
https://twitter.com/ABAWorldSchool
https://www.abaoman.org/
http://abaoman.org/
http://abaoman.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5WY3a_e2z2FiPMa6kn0VZDlOBWETaOtu0Z_eZUJlUUZ6WOg/viewform?usp=sf_link


M V V  &  S P  W O R K S H O P S  F A C I L I T A T E D  B Y  A D E L E  H O D G S O N  

MVV

Earlier this year we embarked on a very important journey to review
and revise our Mission, Vision and Values through focus group
discussions in an inclusive process involving ABA stakeholders - BoD,
SLT, parents, students, faculty, admin, alumni. These forward thinking
discussions were facilitated by Adele Hodgson, a highly regarded
education consultant and author. With her guidance and the
information gathered from the focus groups, a strategic planning task
force was assembled to identify the key drivers for the future we
desire for our students and the school, and to build a roadmap to
achieve it!

To listen to Adele's 
thoughts on the MVV&SP

workshop at ABA

https://bit.ly/3LJnXXe


E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

C R E A T I V I T Y  A T  I T ' S  B E S T  

M I D D L E  S C H O O L

R E F L E C T I O N S :  M S  A N T H O L O G Y

MS is proud to present our Middle School
Poetry Anthology: Reflections Volume 1. Our
Grade 7 poets, under the leadership of our
committed Language and Literature teachers,
Mr. Jeff Cole and Mrs. Emma McKay, have out
done themselves. The book showcases the
originality, creativity, the variety and passion
of our Middle School students.

The Anthologies can be purchased from Reception:
 4 OMR per book OR 10 OMR for 3 copies.

"ABA is such a fun place to learn"- ES 

CAFETERIA

https://www.abaoman.org/admissions/parentinformation
https://www.abaoman.org/abanews/aba-voices
https://www.abaoman.org/admissions/parentinformation
https://www.abaoman.org/admissions/parentinformation
https://www.abaoman.org/admissions/parentinformation
https://sites.google.com/abaoman.org/pypx2022/home


M S  T A L E N T  S H O W

Arnav Ganesh sang the song Paradise by Baazi at
the Middle School talent show last week and came

2nd in the competition.
"Singing is my passion."

  -Arnav

M S  C O N N E C T S  A T  C O M E X

On Tuesday, as part of MS Connects
our Grade 6 students visited the
COMEX Technology Exhibition being
held at the OCEC. 

The exhibition is based around embracing future technologies and offers new perspectives on
the world of technology. Grade 6 students enjoyed the trip and gained an insight into the future.

Share your achievements with the community.
Write to us at marketing@abaoman.org



Performances will be at 4pm and 6 pm on June
7th for Cast A, and 4pm and 6 pm on June 8th for
Cast B. Tickets available for purchase a week
before the play.

Behind the scenes all MS Students are
involved in an amazing array of tasks;
costume design, documentary making,
performing musically, band practice,
designing and making items for the set, and
ticket designs. Such an amazing and exciting
process for the entire MS team.

A R T S  U N L E A S H E D  -  A  M I D S U M M E R  N I G H T ’ S  D R E A M

Rehearsals are in full swing with Cast A and Cast B. 

MS Students and teachers enjoyed Thursday MUFTI as either fairies, trades people or
Athenians, in celebration of the upcoming Shakespearian play.

P T A  A R T E F F E C T  E X H I B I T I O N

MS Students visited the PTA Art Effect Exhibition throughout Thursday; they really enjoyed the
variety of creative art on display.

Click below to watch some BTS action:

https://www.instagram.com/p/CeBRLVDKaPF/


Grade 12 Leavers’ Week commences on Sunday May 29th, you can
access the programme from HERE. We are all looking forward to a
face to face graduation on Friday, June 3rd.

H I G H  S C H O O L

Congratulations to both Grade 10 and Grade 12 students who
have completed their respective examinations. We wish you the
very best upon receiving the results. Thank you to Mary our
Examinations Officer who has does so much work in the
background to ensure examinations run smoothly.

Thank you to the teachers who facilitated the IA Silver Qualifying
expedition this week. We hope that all students involved found this
a valuable learning experience. 

Y E A R B O O K  C O M I T T E E

Thank you to our
incredible
yearbook

committee for
your time and

effort in putting
together a

compilation of our
SY 2021-22

memories. We
cannot wait to see

it!

Leave a 
 congratulatory
message for the

class of 2022!

We have games!!

We were planning on some friendly MS basketball games here on
campus, but the recent relaxing of restrictions means that we will
also have away games to round off the school year on a really
positive note vs BSM.

A B A  A T H L E T I C S

Student athletes playing in these games have been notified and a permission letter has gone
home with all the details, so it's going to be amazing to have students going off in Viper sports
uniform on a bus to a match, and to also welcome another school here for some games.

 MESAC Events 2022/2023

https://www.abaoman.org/about-us/class-of-2022
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u8RciOpF-E6MuA3UG23gB0VSzQ4DRtxGYssGieLAMi0/edit#heading=h.p7bajaesz6yo
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z_i4hZwIDFJzNAsFQZm77tOQyIy9k7luVkbnGeqCxqM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Z_i4hZwIDFJzNAsFQZm77tOQyIy9k7luVkbnGeqCxqM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u8RciOpF-E6MuA3UG23gB0VSzQ4DRtxGYssGieLAMi0/edit#heading=h.p7bajaesz6yo


U N I V E R S I T Y  U P D A T E S

C A M P U S  V I S I T S  A R E  B A C K !

Over the past two weeks, we have had the pleasure
of hosting face to face universities on our new
campus. We welcomed the University of Calgary
where a number of ABA students are currently
enrolled and many of our seniors currently hold
offers. For any queries about this institution, please
email: middleeast.recruiter@ucalgary.ca

On Sunday, we were visited by reps from the University of
Nottingham who engaged with students and our incoming
University Counsellor, Ms Helow. A Russell Group university
known for its academic rigour and international outlook, the
university has campuses in England, China and Malaysia.
Contact Chloe Bates with any queries:
Chloe.bates@nottingham.ac.uk
 

We were also joined by Jacobs University, an
English-medium private institution in
Bremen, Germany which offers a range of
undergraduate degree programmes,
scholarship opportunities and guaranteed
on-campus accommodation for first year
students. Contact Matthew Poet with any
questions: m.poet@jacobs-university.de

E N D  O F  Y E A R  

L I B R A R Y  B O O K  R E T U R N S  



All books must be returned by June 5th 
(May 29th for Elementary)



The library will not be issuing new books from

May 29 - June 5 as we continue to receive
books being returned.



Summer checkouts will happen the final

week: June 12-16



C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S !




Hearty congratulations to Mr Simon Taylor,
(former ABA Superintendent from 2015 to 2019)
on his Doctorate of Education (EdD) from the
University of Bath. Mr Taylor is presently the
Associate Director of School Support & Evaluation
at CIS. Best wishes from the ABA Community.

https://www.abaoman.org/about-us/class-of-2022
https://www.abaoman.org/about-us/class-of-2022
mailto:Chloe.bates@nottingham.ac.uk
https://www.abaoman.org/about-us/class-of-2022


As mentioned last week, the MESAC schools are
already looking at season 1 logistics and next years
calendar for MESAC events can be found here

A B A  A T H L E T I C S

A B A  A T H L E T I C S

M O T H E R  L A N G U A G E  P R O G R A M M E

Ms Nisreen, Arabic teacher( G2-5 )

 

 Ms Samrah Maryam, Urdu teacher

Dear MLP community, 
 

We hope you are all doing well! 3 more weeks to go before our summer break! You will soon
receive the new registration form for the 2022-2023 academic year. The first term will start on
11th September and end on 14th December.

Our new Foreign Language Programme (FLP)
will be launched at the beginning of the next
academic year as part of our paid after school
programme . More information to follow in the
coming weeks. Stay tuned!

F O R E I G N  L A N G U A G E  P R O G R A M M E





For the first 3 weeks of the break we will be running
intensive swimming lessons. 5 days per week, one hour per
day at either 9am or 10am. Sessions last one hour and you
can book one, two or all three weeks. 
     

A B A  A Q U A T I C S

The new term will run from the week commencing August 28th to the week commencing
October 23rd. It's an 8-week term excluding 9th - 13th October (Spring Break)

Summer Dates
19th June - 23rd June (9am or 10am)
26th June - 30th June (9am or 10am)
3rd July - 7th July (9 am or 10am)

Week 7 into the programme and things are busy at the pool!
Curriculum classes for elementary school are up and running
with our youngest K3 swimmers starting over the last 2
weeks. After school swimming via the ABA Aquatics Learn-to-
swim programme have 3 weeks remaining of the current
term. Lots of level ups, skills on show every session! See
below some important information regarding summer
lessons and the booking and rebooking procedure for the
new school year.

B O O K I N G  F O R  T H E  N E W  S C H O O L  Y E A R  2 0 2 2 - 2 3

Booking for this programme are
now open. Just drop into the pool
after school to reserve your slot. 
      

From Sunday 13th June new swimmers are invited
for assessment to book. If your child has not
swam in the current term please complete the
assessment booking form on our website.
 

Classes timings are- 1:45pm, 3pm, 4pm and 5pm
 
The cost will be 62 OMR per child for the course for ABA students. 
 

IMPORTANT
Booking for these classes can be done from Sunday 29th May at 3pm by cash or card at
the pool.  Current students have priority booking for a 2 week period ending from
Sunday 29th May to Thursday 9th June. 

The latest information
and updates are always
available on our social
media channels. 

https://www.instagram.com/abaaquatics/
https://www.instagram.com/abaaquatics/
https://www.facebook.com/ABAAquatics
https://www.abaoman.org/aba-aquatics


Our ABA Vipers Swimmers continue to practice year round. At the latest event, the Oman
Invitational Meet - (virtual) ABA competed with 26 international schools around the world and
over 3000 entries. Time trials were completed during the month of March. 

ABA ranked extremely well with a number of athletes achieving top 3 and top 10 results! 

Georgia Isles
Yelena Van de Coevering
Luka Van Schie
Eman Ibrahim
Mohammad Elnailli
Zainab Agboatwala
Catalina Tomasaovic Sol
Aarav Pangasa

Congratulations to our placed athletes:
 

 
Congratulations also to Georgia who placed 2nd Overall in the 15 Over age group. 

V I P E R S  S W I M  T E A M

V I P E R S  B O O S T E R  C L U B

Big shout out to all our MESAC participants for the
great achievements during the whole year. You all
did it and never gave up in spite of the challenges. 

Wishing all the best to the students who are
leaving and don't forget to SHOW YOUR
STRIPES wherever you are.

ONCE A VIPER ALWAYS A VIPER !!!

Thank you coaches! Good luck Coach Celina
Aggarwal for the new chapter!

Dear Parents,
In our new Al Irfan campus we have some amazing facilities for the arts,
be it drama, music, fine art, dance or photography. We are looking to fill
the spaces with enthusiastic children happily learning new disciplines.
Do you have an ARTS skill you could come and share with our students
as an after school activity? Maybe you could offer a whole semester, or a
weekend or even a couple of hours to come and inspire our students?
If you are interested or would like to make contact please
complete this form HERE. Thank you.

- Anthony Langrish, Director of Arts

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdocPKrxNZUPGVYNGoBpxOPZjRdh5XZPwOClgmjTWOmcaoEBQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0


P A R E N T  T E A C H E R  A S S O C I A T I O N

What a show! Over 19 nationalities of talented
young and professional artists, with different
techniques, exhibited in the PTA Art Effect
exhibition last night! Comments from attendees
say it all: 
“An in-person PTA event - what a treat! It was so
wonderful to be on campus for a PTA event and enjoy
seeing community members! You have made ABA’s halls
come alive with art as diverse as our community and I
thoroughly enjoyed it!!”

“It was a beautiful, eclectic mix of highly creative art
pieces. The atmosphere was very special. So many
memories continue to be made for us all at ABA. We are
all baton bearers.”
Thank you to our own, Manuela Emmer, who
made this show as spectacular as it was! The
exhibition will be open until May 31, Click here
to see timings. On Saturday, 12 - 2pm, at the
MPH, ABA Al Irfan Campus, there is an
interesting Artists' Talk by Ian White, Sara
Riaz Khan, Julia Jean Davies, Rachel Eapen,
Teodora, Nicole Morgan and Manuel Emmer.
Come one, come all!

A R T E F F E C T  E X H I B I T I O N

Her Highness Sayyida Susan Al Said officially
opened the #ABAPTAArtEffect exhibition on
24th May. She was impressed by the wide range
of creativity and encouraged young artists to
explore their creative potential further.

https://www.abaoman.org/community/pta/pta-arteffect

